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Dear parent, 

Your free Primary 2 Read Write Count Bag with the First Minister

Your child will soon receive a free bag of books and activities from the Scottish Government’s Read Write Count campaign.

Your child’s P2 Read Write Count Bag will contain: 

· Two picture books, My First Book of Dinosaurs by Zoe Ingram and How to Make a Story by Ana Gomez and Naomi Jones

· A tangram
· A pack of cards containing Dominoes, Storytelling cards and the games Act it Out and Talk it Out
· A pencil and P2 Activity book, including all the information and links you need to use the bag at home

The bag is designed to help you and your child to have fun with reading, writing and counting at home.

For more information:

[Insert school website or social media account information]


Scottish Book Trust: scottishbooktrust.com/readwritecount 
Information about Read Write Count bags in your area.

Parentzone: education.gov.scot/Parentzone 
Up-to-date information about learning in Scotland, practical advice and ideas to support children’s learning at home. 

The Primary 2 Read Write Count Bag is given out to children during Book Week Scotland (18 – 24 November 2024). You and your family can take part in many events happening at venues all over the country during Book Week Scotland. Find out more at scottishbooktrust.com/book-week-scotland.  

Company No: SC184248
Scottish Charity No: SC027669

0131 524 0160
info@scottishbooktrust.com
scottishbooktrust.com

Sandeman House
Trunk’s Close
55 High Street
Edinburgh EH1 1SR
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